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March 22, 2023 
 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

Re: Docket No. W-1344, Sub 1 – Application for Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity and for Approval of Rates to Provide Sewer 
Utility Service to Currently Served Cape Pointe Village Subdivision, 
Additional Phases of the National Park Service, Harkers Island RV Park and 
a Few Single-Family Homes and Commercial Services 

 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

On March 21, 2024, HISCO I, LLC filed with the Commission in the above 
referenced docket an Amended Application and confidential documents to address 
the deficiencies in the CPCN Application noted by the Public Staff in its letter filed 
March 19, 2024. The Public Staff has reviewed these documents and is of the 
opinion that the CPCN Application includes all the information required and that 
the CPCN Application is complete as of March 21, 2024.  

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Electronically submitted 
/s/ James Bernier, Jr. 
Staff Attorney 
James.Bernier@psncuc.nc.gov 
 

 


